
RESOLUTION RE E-MAIL RESTRICTION 
 

 
 
 WHEREAS faculty has always had the right to freely communicate with one 

another as well as with members of management and staff; 

 WHEREAS the unilateral imposition of restricting e-mail communications is 

antithetical to the basic principles of shared governance; 

 WHEREAS one of our Academic Senate’s goals has been to increase levels of 

effective communication; and 

 WHEREAS because of the alleged abuse of the e-mail system by a few, the 

whole group should not be restricted; 

 THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Oxnard College Academic 

Senate supports the restoration of e-mail rights to ALL USERS as existed prior to 

the restriction imposed in approximately mid-October, 2008. 

 


